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  September 23, 2024 
 
Michael Wich, Nominating Committee Chairman C/O 
Dominic Sims, Chief Operating Officer  
International Code Council, Birmingham District Office 
900 Montclair Road 
Birmingham, AL 35213 

RE: ICC Board Nomination  

Dear Mr. Chairman and Members of the Committee: 
 
On behalf of the Region II of the International Code Council, I am writing to support the 
election of David Spencer to the ICC Board of Directors for the position of President at the 
2024 Annual Business Meeting.  
 
Mr. Spencer’s long history of dedication to ICC and its membership have been exemplary. 
His engagement of the membership and level of qualifications and commitment to ICC for 
this position are well established and duly recognized by the entire membership of Region 
II and of the ICC.  
 
Mr. Spencer’s leadership skills have been proven and his contributions to ICC are evident. 
The membership of Region II knows that that Mr. Spencer will continue to represent ICC’s 
core values and to serve its membership with the competence, leadership, and expertise he 
has shown throughout his entire ICC Board service.  
 
With the overwhelming support of Region II’s membership, please accept this letter of 
endorsement for Mr. Spencer’s candidacy for President of the ICC Board of directors. 
 
Sincerely,  
 
Cache W. Olson 
Cache Olson 
President, Region II of ICC 


